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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Jeans for Genes Day 
 
Meadowfield School would like to recognise “Jeans for Genes Day”, which this year falls on Monday 
25th September 2023. 
 
We would like to raise money for this excellent cause through wearing jeans to school and asking 
parents and carers to make a small contribution of £1.  Schools around the country will be doing the 
same. 
 
We ask that pupils wear the usual “top half” of the uniform (i.e. white polo shirt and dark blue 
Meadowfield sweatshirt) with their jeans to emphasise the focus and work of this charity. 6th Form 
should wear their usual ‘top half’ clothing with their jeans. 
 
I hope you will join us in supporting this worthwhile charity; if you would like any further information 
about Jeans for Genes please go to the website at www.jeansforgenesday.org/  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 
 
 
 

http://www.jeansforgenesday.org/

